
Dear parents/guardians of Ledgemont preschool students~

Thank you for enrolling your little one(s) in our Ledgemont Preschool Program
for the 2021-2022 school year!

We just wanted to make sure everyone is aware that the Berkshire Local School
District is in the process of building a Preschool through 12th grade building near
the fairgrounds in Burton.  We are super excited to transition over to this new
building!

The plan is that our ESC preschool program will continue to be housed at
Ledgemont Elementary until the new building is ready for occupants.  Our
preschool program will move to the new building along with all of the other
grade levels.  Berkshire leadership anticipates that all of the classrooms will
move to the new building in January 2022.  Details will be released as soon as
they are available closer to the move date.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact your child’s
preschool teacher, the Ledgemont secretary, or the ESC preschool supervisor.

Thank you for your support!
Alanna Hruska
ESC of the Western Reserve Preschool Supervisor
ahruska@escwr.org
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